Attention I-95 Slugs and Drivers!

Major HOT (High Occupancy Toll) Lane Meeting Wednesday September 21.

Where: Ferlazzo Building Auditorium; 15941 Donald Curtis Drive, Woodbridge (see map below; near the intersection of Cardinal and Route 1).

When: Wednesday, September 21, 6 to 9:30pm.

What: Presentation of HOT plans to and opportunity for community input.

Why be there?: This could spell the end of slugging and possibly the end of HOV.  We need a big turnout to show our concern.
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